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Dear Rotarians of the Rotary Club of Beaumaris, 
  
Thank you for your recent very generous donation of $2,000.00 to Interplast Australia & New Zealand. 
  
Since leading the formation of Interplast in 1983, Rotary Clubs, Districts, individual Rotarians, and friends of 
Rotary have continued to be amongst our greatest supporters.  
  
Your support means the world to us. It's only with your generosity that our volunteer surgical teams are able to 
plan and mobilise to countries like Fiji, Tonga, Nepal and Papua New Guinea where access to specialist plastic 
surgery is extremely limited. 
  
Your support not only transforms the lives of the individual patients we treat, but it also transforms the lives of 
their families. By providing life-changing surgery, you're helping to give children a second chance at life, allowing 
them to go to school, start a career, and live life to the fullest. Adults are able to return to work, live with dignity, 
support their families, and contribute to their community. 
 
Just as importantly, the training and mentoring that Interplast provides means that patients of the future will 
receive timely medical care, and will not have to wait for an Interplast team to visit.  
 
Your contribution to Interplast's work is helping to ensure that patients within the Asia and Pacific regions have 
timely access to high-quality surgical and related medical care when it is needed most. 
 
Should you have any questions regarding your donation or our work, please don't hesitate to contact our Rotarian 
Engagement Coordinator, Janette Etherington, at janette.etherington@interplast.org.au or on (03) 7042 5460. 
  
Once again, thank you for joining with Interplast to repair bodies and rebuild lives. 
  
With heartfelt thanks, 

 
Cameron Glover 
Chief Executive Officer 

 
  

TAX RECEIPT 
 

Date: 27/05/2024  
Received From: 
Rotary Club of Beaumaris 
PO Box 7047 
BEAUMARIS VIC 3193  
  

Receipt Number: 4554 
Payment Amount: $2,000.00 
Gifts of $2.00 and over are tax deductible. 
Interplast Australia & New Zealand 
ABN: 59 006 155 193 
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